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Science 
 

Our topic for this half term will be materials and 

their properties. We will be exploring which ma-

terials would be most suitable for a superhero’s 

cape. As well as this, we will also be discussing 

seasonal change and the visible change of the 

trees throughout the seasons. 

Meet the Team! 

Team Leader: Kate 

Teaching Staff: Nikki,  Boe, Lizzie and  
Suraiya. 

 
Support Staff: Heather, Rio, 

Alicia, Rukia, Chris and Alexzandra. 

Topic 

This half term our learning will be centred 
around the topic of ‘Superheroes’. Whilst focus-
ing on Billy and the Beast by Nadia Shireen, we 
will be looking at different hair types/styles and 
how they have changed over the years. We will 
also be looking the evolution of toys and the dif-

ference between old and new toys.  
Supporting Your Child’s Learning at 

Home 

Please continue to read with your child on a 
daily basis -  both their reading book we have 

sent home as well as real books. Also, can 
you please remember to bring your child’s PE 

kit ready for their weekly PE session on a 
Thursday.  

Writing 

This half term we will be creating an alterna-
tive story ending, making our own comic 

strips and writing a recount of a teddy rescue 
mission. We will also have a big push on re-

membering a capital letter and full stops 
within a sentence. 

Reading 

Phonics will continue on a daily basis this 
term as well as our daily supported reading 

(DSR). Our main focus will be to recognise the 
first 40 high frequency words and also to be 

able to apply our phonics knowledge into our 
independent reading and writing.  

Mathematics 

This term in Maths we are going to be focus-

ing on positional and directional vocabulary, 

fractions, measures and money. We will also 

continue to practise counting in 2’s, 5’s and 

10’s. 

Educational Visits 

We will be visiting Forster Park again to discuss 
seasonal change. We are also planning a trip 

related to our topic of Superheroes later on this 
term. 

P.E. 
Year 1 will continue to have P.E. on a 

Thursday.  

Heroes and Villains! 


